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Early Voting set for August 
mayor and council election 
 
This August, voters will decide several ballot measures and cast ballots for mayor and 
council members in Districts 1, 3, 5 and 7.  If necessary, a runoff election will be held on 
Nov. 3.  Voters will not elect council members in Districts 2, 4, 6 and 8 this year 
because council terms are staggered.  The election is open to all Phoenix residents who 
are registered voters and reside in the city at least 29 days prior to the election. 
 
City of Phoenix registered voters who are on the permanent early voting list were mailed 
an election notice in late April and will receive a ballot by mail in late July unless they 
sign and return the postcard they received by July 1. 
 
Voters not on the permanent early voting list may vote early by submitting a request for 
a ballot by mail.  Request forms, which are available at phoenix.gov/elections and at city 
public service counters and city libraries, must be returned to the City Clerk by Aug. 14.  
The early ballots will be mailed beginning July 30. 
 
If not voting by mail, voters may cast early ballots on weekdays between 8 a.m. and 5 
p.m. from July 30 through Aug. 21 at the City Clerk Department, 15th floor, City Hall, 
200 W. Washington St. 
 
Accessible voting devices that allow voters with disabilities to vote independently will be 
available at early voting sites. 
 
For more information about early voting or the election, refer to the Sample Ballot and 
Publicity Pamphlet that will be mailed to voters in late July, visit phoenix.gov/elections, 
call 602-261-VOTE (8683) or use the 7-1-1 Relay System. 


